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               Ahoy everyone!   
 
   By the time you read this, the docks will be all 
nestled back into their summer homes.  Hooray!  
This is a sure sign that summer is getting 
closer. 
   A little housekeeping regarding the general 
meetings.  We do have an audio recorder that 
we are using during the meetings.  This is just 
so nothing gets missed in the minutes. We try to 
remember to announce it at each meeting.  Stop 
in and see what’s happening. 
   We will be having some of our traditional 
events this month.  Sign up or get your tickets 
for the Mother’s Day Brunch and the Blessing of 
the Fleet.  I’m sure our illustrious entertainment 
guru will have more in his article.  If you have 
ideas for new events, please contact Kris 
Johnson or any board member. If you were 
unable to attend the Interclub Party it was a 
smashing success. 
   As you may have seen in the last Dockline, we 
are looking for someone to take over the editing.  
Jim Beauleau has the software and will train you 
on what needs doing if you are interested.  I’m 
sure this task would take care of all of your 
hours for the year J 
   Memorial Day is coming.  The first official 
boating weekend I guess.  I’m sure many of you 
will be out before that.  Please remember to 
honor our fallen military on that day.  It is about 
more than boating, it is about our freedom.  I 
also, want to wish the mom’s a Blessed 
Mother’s Day!  See you around the club or on the 
water.   
 Have a great day!          Dawn Demeny
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Sunshine & Sorrow

    Hello All !!!
    Another successful dock day !! Thanks to all and tgheir 
efforts. Docks are in, and soon all the boats will be too !! 
   Patio and flower beds are on the agenda !! Keep your 
eyes open on Facebook and Goose Droppings for 
updates and possible work dates.
   Just a reminder we are looking for future board 
members.  
                          Grounds Guy ,    Jason Dorner

Sadly, Ken Konop passed away Saturday morning, April 1. We 
extend our sincere sympathy to his wife Sandy and the entire 
family at this difficult time.

May we have some great weather to enjoy our club this month? Yes let's 
hope so! We have some good fun coming your way. The Charms are back 
on the 12 th provide an awesome evening with some music for your ears 
while enjoying a fish fry. Mothers Day Brunch On the the 14th. Get your 
family signed up to fill those bellies and make those memories with Mom!
The 20th we have our Blessing of the Fleet. Come on down and enjoy the 
blessing and a great meal. Get your meal tickets! Please! So we know what 
foods needed. The 24th is our Grand Smoker. Get signed up for tenderloin 
and shrimp. Enjoy your Memorial Day Weekend! Thank You to the brave 
men and women who have made the ultimate sacrifice. Remember and 
honor our heroes.
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  Please let us know if 
you have any boating 
related items for sale !! 
We will put them in the 
newsletter free of charge 
for our members !!

Green Bay Yachting Club
Mailing Address:
P.O. BOX 485
Green Bay , Wi 54305
Street Address
100 Bay Beach road
Green Bay , Wi. 54302
Phone 
920-432-0168

  

      

     Fleet Captain
       Dan Emmel

The harbor is open for the 2023 boating season. I would like to thank every 
one that showed up to help help make it a big success. The grounds crew 
also did a awesome job.
Just a couple of reminders. Removed changed oil and old batteries from 
club property. After your boat is in the water you have 24 hrs. to move your 
jack stands and cribbing to the storage area. Make sure you sighn into the 
dock holders log book once your in the water.
If you are looking for hours we always have jobs to do around the club, 
contact a board member.
Now all we need is some warmer weather Fleet Captain out

Hello fellow boaters! For all you guys that like craft beers we're 
going to have 4 different tapers on the wall!! Also come down to the 
inner club party. It's a good time !!

    Nothing really to report this month. Come on down, enjoy your club, 
and get to know our new members and friendly bartenders. See you at 
the club. Gary
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Reminder to write your 
hours down ! The clip 
board behind the Bar 

Jim Manlick
 Secretary

Happy spring GBYCer's, at least the calendar says it's spring but as I 
write this it's snowing. I wanted to take a minute and do a refresher 
course on work hours at the club. We are already a third of the way 
through the year so I hope you have been helping out with things or 
have a plan for getting the required hours. As you should know full 
members are required to work 25 hrs plus an additional 5 on 
something harbor related if you're a dock holder. It's because of all 
the hard work we as members put in that we can enjoy all the things 
our club has to offer at an affordable price. I can't stress enough 
how vital this work is to our club and although our social members 
are not required to work we can definitely use your help as well. We 
have lots of jobs and activities that need your help from dock days to 
lift crews to help with parties or in the kitchen etc, etc, etc. If you 
need ideas feel free to contact me or any board member and we'll 
give you plenty of ideas. The hours worked list is posted on the back 
bulletin board and updated monthly so check it out and let me know 
if there is a discrepancy sooner rather than later. Please don't come 
in December and tell me I think I did something in March. The last 
thing I have is when you document your hours PLEASE make sure to 
print or sign the sheet and make sure I can read it. I can't give you 
credit for your hard work if I can't read your name. 



It’s winter in Wisconsin.  It snows, then we get 40 degree temps and the snow melts.  The ice 
melts.  Then it gets COLD!  Then it snows, etc etc! What this all leads up to is we are heading 
in the right direction.  It is March.  We march toward Dock Day in April.  Yeah! So what.  We do 
this every year.  Yes, that is the way it is here.  But it does give us a few months of “warm” 
weather.  Prep the boat for launch.  Who will be the first in ��?  It is also the start of the 
light house Tuesdays!  Yes, there is such a thing.  Its when the Grassy Island Range Lights 
lighthouse keepers return to regular activities at the lights.  Lighthouse keepers?  Yup, the 
volunteers who keep the lighthous nice.  GBYC members get hours for their volunteer efforts 
as lighthouse keepers.  And there’s rewards. And its fun

The Grassy Island Range Lights



FaceBook Tidbits


